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Ear Falls, you’re invited to celebrate NWHU’s 75th 
anniversary on February 28

Northwestern Health Unit (NWHU) is celebrating its 75th anniversary, and you’re invited! 
Residents of Ear Falls and surrounding areas are encouraged to stop by Northwestern Health 
Unit for refreshments, prizes, and social connection.

Event information:

• February 28, 2023
• 10:00am to 11:30am
• Ear Falls NWHU Office – 25 Spruce St.

The public is encouraged to stop by to meet local staff and help honour 75 years of local public 
health.

In addition to the event, NWHU is having year-long draws for great prizes. Learn more about 
how to enter here: https://www.nwhu.on.ca/about-us/75-years-of-local-public-health/.
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